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HIS FACE SHONE LIKE THE SUN 

THE TRANSFIGURATION OF THE LORD 

Mt 17:1-9 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Through the eyes of the resurrection faith, Jesus’ first disciples came to 
understand that, during his earthly life, they caught glimpses of his unique 

relationship with God. 

Annual Theme: 

2017: Be Our Best For Jesus 

 

Term: 3         Week: 3 
Friday 4th August 2017 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

What’s on next week? 

 

Click here  
to see the full calendar of 

events or  view via the skoolbag 
app under calendar 

7th 2.20pm Assembly 

8th 6pm Board Meeting 

9th 6.30pm Community Group Meeting 

10th  

11th 2018 Enrolments Due 

Journeying 
Together  
in Christ 

St. Luke’s Catholic Primary School  would like to acknowledge the Yorta Yorta Nation, whose clans 
include Bangerang, Kaitheban, Wollithiga, Moira, Ulupna, Kwat Kwat, Yalaba Yalaba and Ngurai-illiam-

wurrung, as the Traditional Custodians of the land on which our schools are situated. 

St. Luke's  
Catholic Primary School 

Community Newsletter 
629 Goulburn Valley Highway,Shepparton North, Victoria, 3631 

Phone:   5822 1834, Fax:   5822 2503 

Email:   principal@slshepparton.catholic.edu.au  ~  newsletter@slshepparton.catholic.edu.au 
 

Web: www.slshepparton.catholic.edu.au      Twitter: https://twitter.com/StLukes_PS       F/book:  https://www.facebook.com/slshepparton     

http://www3.slshepparton.catholic.edu.au/community/our-calendar
https://twitter.com/StLukes_PS
https://www.facebook.com/slshepparton
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Principals Report: 

I don’t shop in ‘Supre’ all that often, but I found myself in there last weekend. While waiting I was looking around the shop walls and 
promotions and came across a different type of promotion- ‘A girls education and prevention booklet’- BULLYING. SO NOT OK.  I am 
sure many have seen this free resource, but for me it was the first time. As you do, I picked up a copy of the booklet and flicked through. I 
opened up on this double page quote: “Let your smile 
change the world, but don’t let the world change 
your smile.  (Headspace, supre foundation, telethon 
KIDS institute) 
This weeks CYBER Safety is taken from this resource, 
‘Girls ONLINE’, but BOYS, have a read too! 
 
2018 intentions 
We have started planning for 2018 and if you are 
aware that you are leaving St. Luke’s could you email 
me in the next two weeks please. 
 
MEETINGS 
Board meeting- Tuesday 8th August 6:00pm 
Agenda Items- Board Reps for 2018 Action Plan, 
Grants, Capital Works progress (Rural water, Oval/
Drainage), Semester Reports, Inquiry Mindset, New 
online portal for Parents (SiMON), Focus areas- 
(Parent Engagement, Social Justice, Well Being) 
Current Leadership review 
Community Group- Wednesday 9th August 6:30pm 
Agenda items- Fete, Book Fair, Father’s Day Breakfast, 
Ladies/Men’s night, Class delegates & Class catch ups,  
Last day of term supporters day 
Inquiry Mindset- The leadership team are away 
Monday/Tuesday 
 
CARPARK SAFETY 
I see this morning there was a bit of a bottleneck. 
Patience is the key. Our focus is not the bottleneck, but 
once we have parked. We need to be aware of the 
length of our cars. With the increase of SUVs/4WDs, 
the carparks near the office with the concrete island 
may not accommodate long vehicles. 
 

Have a great weekend 

David Keenan (Principal) 

YES 

 

NO 

 

YES 

 

NO 

 

YES 

 

ACTION 
 

If reversing into the above carparks be 
aware of your tow bar 

 
Do not have the front/rear of your car 

over the island walkway 
 

Supervise your children while they put 
bags in the boot area because cars are 

driving past at all times and children 
may not use their peripheral vision. 

Cyber Safety—Being Online 

We all know that boys and girls see the online environment as an important means of communicating and keeping in contact with their friends. 
BUT, when you have just spent 5 days with your friends at school, do you need to be in contact constantly over the weekend? 
 
Taking a selfie is fun, and you (young boys/girls) live in a different world to when your parents were growing up. Whatever we post gives everyone 
permission to comment, whether positive or negative. How we can make a difference, is by commenting positively or not 
at all. 
 
ADVICE (edited version from p.54 of the above resource from Supre) 

Selfies can be copied and shared by others. Others can alter a selfie to make it look bad or to make it send a 
different message to damage a person’s reputation. 

 

Keep selfies private via your settings. 
 

Every picture sends a message. Think about what the picture says about YOU. 
 

Who is the picture intended for. You may have a few people in mind, but others will eventually see it. 
 

Don’t give private information about where you live or, where you are at the time. (Refer to the Snapchat example last week). Some 
smartphone may include Geotagging which means that your exact location is made public. 

SOME ADVICE 

If you make a mistake 
talk with your parents/
carers and have the 

courage to talk to your 
friends face-to-face and 

say sorry. 
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         School Information 

Religious Education    

          

Lunch Orders: 
 

Lunch order day is Wednesday, please remind 
your child to place their lunch order in the lunch 
tub first thing in the morning. 
 

If there are any discrepancies with lunch orders, the matter is to be dealt with on the day of the lunch 
order. Children need to tell their teacher or come to the Office straight away.   

Please only use the large brown 
lunch bags available from the 

office - $2 for 50.  

Pre Loved 
 Uniforms 

Paula Holland 
Kaylene Armstrong 

0438 311 991 
0417 454 250 

Town Bus Shepp Transit 5831 2150 

Country Bus Paul Lucas 5825 2344 

After School Care Stepping Stones 1300 665 699 

School Banking Jo O’Neill 0418 311 251 

Community Group Lucy Gallace 0417 995 032 

Foyer Display 
Next weeks work displayed in the Foyer is  

The Junior Learning Community 

Assembly Gospel: Learning Community Masses: 

Week / Learning Group  Gospel  Reflection Focus  

Week 4 - Prep Dainton 
Monday 7th August 

Matthew 17: 1-9 
Mary McKillop 

Week 5 - 3/4 Harmer 
Monday 14th Augus 

Matthew 14 - 22-33 
Walking on Water 

 
 

All Masses are at 12pm in the Gathering Space 

Making Jesus Real: 

MJR Focus:  
“Go Karts and Billy Karts” 
 

Social Skills Focus: 
For week 3 our social skills focus was       

     Reliability 
      1. Following school rules 
      2. Leading by example 
      3. Being trustworthy  
 

Throughout the year we invite our families to reinforce each 
set of social skills  that are the focus for our fortnight. These 
social skills link with the Making Jesus Real (MJR) program 
in our school.  
 

Our MJR scripture for this fortnight is:  
“One who is faithful in very little is also faithful in much” 
 Luke 16:10 

St. Brendan’s Parish Sacramental 

Program 2017   

 
Home groups   Parents are reminded to prepare for their 
home group gathering by reading in the yellow Steps in Faith workbook 
– “Thoughts for Adults and Aims” for the session you are up to.  
Children need to bring their Bible and coloured pencils to the session. 
 

Reconciliation  Sacramental candidates are encouraged to attend 
Reconciliation prior to their Sacramental Mass on one of the following 
Saturday mornings – August 5th, 12th, and 19th.  If you have forgotten 
which Saturday, you chose to attend or need to change your Saturday 
morning please email Laura at sacramental.coord@bigpond.com.  
 

 The school community is asked to please pray for our 
sacramental candidates and their families as they continue on 

their journey to becoming fully initiated into the Catholic Church.  
The children will be Confirmed and celebrate their First Eucharist 
on Friday 25th at 6.30pm, Saturday 26th at 6.00pm and Sunday 27th 

August at 11am. 

Sacramental Program: 

Year 5/6 Friday 1st September 

Year 3/4 Friday 8th September 

Foundation Friday 15th September 

Year 1 / 2 Friday 22nd September 

mailto:sacramental.coord@bigpond.com
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Encouragement  

Award 
You Can Do it Award 

Prep D Finn McLeod Nate Van kerKhof 

Prep K Millie Muston Chloe Law 

        

1/2 B Sol Zak Jack Hudson 

1/2 K Blessing Nhanhanga Kiara Payne 

1/2 R Anabel Dimit Talia Dichera 

        

3/4 C Makayla Dichera Bailey Clune 

3/4 H/M N/A Tolu Olukoju 

3/4 M Ella Tennent Tom Cucinotta 

        

5/6 S Emilia Latorre Jack McIntyre 

5/6 H Jordan Munro Eliza Corazza 

Awards: Curriculum Update: 

Children’s Chatter 
Matters! 

 

Term 3 :  
Language Learning activities 

 

Week 3.  Encourage your child to use a range of ‘openers’ 
when starting a conversation or getting your attention (rather 
than just ‘Muummmmm’: 
e.g.  I’ve just had the best idea.. 
 The strangest thing just happened.. 
 Mum, unfortunately.. 
 I would like to add.. 
 Would the best parent in the world please... 
 I’m wondering.. 
 
You might respond quicker when you hear a different one! 

ART ROOM SUPPLIES 
 

The Art room is looking for 
squeeze sauce bottles and 

any spare bright colors of 
wool if you have any you 
could donate. 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 

Woolworths  

Earn and Learn!  
 
St. Luke’s are participating in this fantastic initiative.  
 

Earn and Learn begins on Wednesday 26th July and will run until 16th September. At-
tached is a sticker sheet for you. 
 
A sticker collection box is located in the school foyer. A box will also be available at the 
Marketplace Woolworths. You can encourage family members and friends to save their 
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St Luke’s Sports Club 

Round 11 for the season is this Saturday 5th August 2017. 
All games played at McEwen 
Reserve.  Consult Team Manager 
for MAP of McEwen Reserve or go 
to the SJSA website  
Please allow extra time due to 
PARKING congestion 
PLEASE, if your child can’t play 
CONTACT Team Manager 
Please park in designated car-
parking areas on Wednesday 
training night. 
Just a reminder that supervision of 
children on training night is the 
responsibility of parents or 
designated parents. 
In the event of wet conditions for 
training, the school will be notified 
as soon as possible on a decision by Terence or I that training is cancelled and this will be posted on twitter, Facebook, Skoolbag and the children 
notified of same. Your coach and team manager will also be attempted to be contacted. Please do not contact the office unless required.     

                                                 Have a great game on Saturday,  Peter O’Brien  

 

Age Group Time Venue Opposition Contact 

U/6 LEGENDS 10.30am 7E Kinderoos Troy King 0419 106633 

U/6 STARS 9.00am 7F Kialla West Blazers Shane Gemmill 0400 004178 

U/7 LEGENDS 1.30pm 7F Orrvale Mariners Jasmine Zak 0478 088078 

U/7 WHITE 12.00pm 7C Numurkah Knights David Keenan 0428 825108 

U/7 STARS 1.30pm 7B Orrvale Phoenix Melinda Hudson 0408 299224 

U/8 STARS 1.00pm 6D Grahamvale Jets Lissette Payne 0412 836970 

U/10 LEGENDS 8.30am 6A Numurkah Maree Martin 0402 266354 

U/10 STARS 11.30am 4A Orrvale Heat Rachel James 0458 844 711 

U/12 1.00pm Field 1 Toolamba Karen Tidd 0400 216 818 

Netball 

Results 

Section St. Luke’s Score Lost/Won Opposition Score Coaches Award 
13U Section 1 Magpies 11 lost to St Brendans 13 Georgie Tidd 

11U Section 1 Falcons 11 def Murch/Toolamba 7 Emilia Lattore 

11U Section 4 Rosellas 11 def Guthrie St 2 Team Effort 

9U GO Doves 2 lost to Orrvale 7 Danica Daunt 

9U SET Sparrows 3 drew St Mels 3 Toril Clune 

  Wagtails BYE         

Victorian Country 
Primary Schools Golf 

Tournament. 
 
Students from Years 3 - 6 are 
invited to enter a Primary Schools 
Golf Competition at Shepparton Golf Club on 
Monday, 18th September, from 10am. This is being 
organised by School Sports Victoria. 
 

Students need to be proficient golfers to enter 
this event. 
A maximum of 10 strokes per hole will be 
allowed.  
Students must supply their own clubs and golf 
balls.  

 
Enrolment forms and more information can be 
obtained from Mrs. Michelle Hicks here at school or 
by emailing mhicks@slshepparton.catholic.edu.au.  
 
Applications close on Friday, 8th September.  

mailto:mhicks@slshepparton.catholic.edu.au
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Prep Experiments: 

 

 

 

 

 

“What Happens If…” 
 

 Foundation children are very excited 
about their Inquiry unit this term, as they 

investigate change. They are being 
encouraged to wonder about and 

experiment with a variety of substances 
to see ‘what happens if…’ 

 

   1)Cola & milk 
2) Skittles & warm water 


